
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
INVITES YOU TO A PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
SR 804 (Boynton Beach Boulevard)/SR 9 (I-95) Interchange Improvements 
City of Boynton Beach, Palm Beach County  
Financial Project ID: 435804-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, will conduct a public meeting regarding the 
improvement project at the SR-9/Interstate 95 SR-804/Boynton Beach Boulevard Interchange and along Boynton Beach 
Boulevard in the City of Boynton Beach in Palm Beach County. This public meeting will be offered in two different 
formats: virtual and in-person. The public meeting will have representatives available to answer questions. Project 
information will be available for public viewing. Questions and comments may be submitted prior to the meeting by 
emailing the project manager. Project information is posted at http://www.95gatewayboynton.com/I-95-Interchange-
at-Boynton-Beach-Boulevard-Design-Project/index.php.  

JOIN US AT THE PUBLIC MEETING 

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. 

Project information will be available for review at the in-person  
location until 7:30 p.m. or online at http://
www.95gatewayboynton.com/I-95-Interchange-at-Boynton-
Beach-Boulevard-Design-Project/index.php.  

Virtual Attendees:  

Please register using the following link 
or QR code:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/
register/5557080628148451083 

To join by telephone: dial 1 (631) 992-
3221; Access Code: 272-062-604  

In-Person:  Boynton Beach City Hall 
  100 E. Ocean Avenue, Room 115 
  Boynton Beach, FL 33435 

PROJECT PURPOSE  

The goal of this project is to increase capacity at the 
SR 9 (I-95) interchange with SR 804 (Boynton Beach 
Boulevard), to improve its operations, and to 
enhance safety for all users. 
 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Widen each of the I-95 interchange ramps.  
• Widen Boynton Beach Boulevard to include 

bicycle lanes and sidewalks (8 ft. minimum). 
• Improve access for those with disabilities. 
• Installation of signing and pavement marking, 

signalization, lighting, intelligent communications 
technology, and structures. 

 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
• Work will be done in phases to reduce the 

impacts of construction on the community. 
• Occasional lane closures are anticipated during 

construction during non-peak hours. 
• Driveway access will be maintained throughout 

construction. 
 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 
• Construction Begins: Fall 2024 
• Anticipated Completion: Summer 2027 
• Construction Cost Estimate: $39 million 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Thuc Le, P.E., FDOT Project Manager  
Florida Department of Transportation, District Four 
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Phone: (954) 777-4552 
Toll free: (866) 336-8435, ext. 4552 
Email: Thuc.Le@dot.state.fl.us  
 

WEB & SOCIAL MEDIA 
Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSELF  
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances  

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  
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ROADWAY DESIGN-BUILD IN PROGRESS  

SR 804 (Boynton Beach Boulevard)/SR 9 (I-95) Interchange  

Florida Department of Transportation 
District Four 
ATTN: Thuc Le, P.E.   
3400 West Commercial Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309  


